
Newsletter-  23rd June 2023 

School is closed next Thursday and Friday for staff training day.  

We will reopen on Monday 3rd July at 8:45am. Thank you 

BOOK FAYRE: Exciting news! We are holding a book fair Tues 21st- Tues 27th June in our 
School Library. This will be an opportunity to buy the latest books for your children and 

earn free books for our library. Please put the dates in your diary and support this 
event. You may drop in during the day and visit with your child and their class or bring 
the whole family in after school. Your child will also receive a wish list with details of 

how to place an order. 

Date of Book Fayre Time Class 

Monday 26th June
 

1.20-2.00 

2.20-3.00 

3A 

3B 

Tuesday 27th June
 

9.00-10.00 

10.30-11.30 

RD 

RG 

Fruit money: As of Monday 26th June, fruit money will be increasing to 30p instead of 

20p. Thank you 

EID Parties:  

KS1 (Reception, Year 1 and Year2) EID parties will be on Monday 3rd July . KS2 (Year 3, 

Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6) EID parties will be on Tuesday 4th July. Children can wear        

non-uniform on the day of their party and will be doing fun games and activities to           

celebrate!  

Sports Days:  

KS2 sports day will be on Monday 3rd July in the afternoon at 1:30pm at Hodge House. 

KS1 sports day will be on Thursday 6th July in the afternoon at 1:30pm at Hodge House.  

Parents are welcome to come and watch so please join us! Thank you 

Teacher strike days:  

There is two more planned teacher strike days on the 5th and 7th of July. We will let you 

know closer to the time whether we will have to close any year groups so please look out 

for a letter or a text about this.  

Upcoming events:   

Year 2 are going to Lytham Beach on the 11th and 12th July. This trip is £7.50 on Scopay.  

The school Summer Fayre is on Friday 14th July. Children will finish school at 2pm and 

everyone is welcome to come back for the fayre at 2:15-4:15pm. 


